
 

 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Traverse Transportation Coordinating Initiative (TTCI)  
Draft 2050 Metropolitan  

Transportation Plan (MTP) 
 

The Traverse Transportation Coordinating Initiative (TTCI) is accepting 
public comment on the draft 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP), 
which outlines The MTP outlines the region’s long-range transportation 
vision, investment priorities, and strategies through the year 2050. It addresses 
roadway preservation, transit, non-motorized transportation, freight, safety, 
and emerging infrastructure needs. The plan includes a financial element 
demonstrating fiscal constraint and is developed in accordance with applicable 
federal and state regulations. The comment period runs from June 6, 2025 to 
June 25, 2025. 

The draft MTP is available at www.networksnorthwest.org/ttci or at Networks 
Northwest, 600 E. Front St., Suite 205, Traverse City, MI. Comments may be 
submitted by by mail, or online. All comments must be received by June 25, 
2025. 

Title VI Notice: TTCI does not discriminate based on race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, disability, or other protected status in accordance with Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related laws. 

If you are an individual with a disability and need special assistance, please 
contact Networks Northwest at 231-929-5000. 

 
Posted: 6/6/2025 

http://www.networksnorthwest.org/ttci
https://networksnorthwest.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a3Efah6fnFHRxfE

